
                                               STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                    SELECTMEN 

              MEETING MINUTES JUNE 5, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

The Town of Surry received ck# 842 in the amount of $25.00 from Jason Smart for building permit #1158  

for a pool.  

Garrett Nelson spoke with the selectmen about a building permit and driveway permit for 4C 83 Farm Rd 

prior to his closing.  

Courtney Davis spoke with the selectmen about the building permit application from Dickie Davis which 

had been denied for insufficient lot size and insufficient frontage. Mr. Davis stated a lot line adjustment 

was done in the adjourning Keene lot which would correct the lot size. It was noted Surry did not have 

the Keene lot line adjustment on record. The selectmen provided copies of the permit history from 2018 

and the letters from May 2023 concerning the lot. It was recommended a site plan be submitted to the 

Planning Board for the commercial building proposed. An abutters list was provided.  

The selectmen signed the grant letter from the Town of Surry for the NH Bureau Trails for the Cheshire 

Rails Trail.  

Steve Goldsmith state  the Martin case for deck was resolved in court. 

Zak Payne was awarded the steeple job for $31,000. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPS. 

Intuit payment for $543.00 5/8/2023 signed.  

The selectmen signed the appointment for Matthew Goodwin to the Planning Board.  

The selectmen signed the Timber Tax warrant for Kenneth Wright.  

The Town of Surry received ck#11711 in the amount of $200.00 from the Surry Village Charter School for 

the sale of town history books.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen discussed the bidding for the culverts on the Mine Ledge and Wilber Rd.  

Steve Goldsmith will contact Arthur Johnson fro the LUCT paperwork.  

Driveway permit for Cider Mill Rd / #1185 Anne Pratt.  

The selectmen will return call to John Trubiano .  



Bruce Smith will return call regarding the von Krebs lot.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 


